
 
17th January 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

 

We are writing to you with information about our spelling scheme Spelling Shed and how you 

can support us with spelling at home. 

 

Why use the Spelling Shed?  

Spelling is an essential skill for success in all areas of the curriculum and important for 

communication in everyday life. Spelling Shed is a research-based scheme and is constructed 

on the principle that pupils learn best when they are taught about the patterns and rules of 

spelling and transfer this knowledge whenever they write. The scheme helps children to 

practise spelling through a sequence of weekly teacher-led lessons and interactive, online 

game activities at home.  

 

What is Spelling Shed?  

‘Spelling Shed’ is designed to help children improve their spelling skills using a multi-layered 

approach: phonological (sounds in a word), orthographic (patterns), etymological (early origins 

of the word) and morphological (how meaning of a word influences its spelling) knowledge. 

Repeated practice, short-term retrieval and small-step goal achievement are key to spelling 

improvement.  

 

How does Spelling Shed work?  

The games give four different degrees of support in the form of difficulty modes: easy, 

medium, hard and extreme. Higher levels allow a higher score to be achieved, but children can 

practise as much as they like on lower levels before trying to gain higher ones. Your child’s 

teacher will set lists of words as assignments and will monitor their progress via the system. 

Your child should practise these words using the assignments.  

 

Children will come home with their individual log-in details in the front of their Reading 

Records and will be introduced to the online provision in-class next week.  Once your child has 

their login information, they can access the online games via https://play.edshed.com/en-

gb/login. More information can be found in the Parent Guide attached.  

 

Thank you for your support in working with us as we work to establish this. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss L Henderson   

Writing Lead  

 

 
E-mail:          Fernhill Road, Farnborough 
adminoffice@manor-junior.hants.sch.uk      Hampshire, GU14 9DX 
Website:         Telephone: 01252 544072 
www.manorjunior.com          

 
AND RESOURCED PROVISION FOR 

HEARING IMPAIRED CHILDREN 
Headteacher: Mrs C Findlay 

 

https://play.edshed.com/en-gb/login
https://play.edshed.com/en-gb/login


Parent Guide 
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